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March 12, 2015 

 

Schechter School of Long Island 

Upper School Campus 

6 Cross Street 

Williston Park, NY  11596 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your participation in tonight’s Annual 

Schechter School of Long Island Gala.  This event is so critical to the continued success of this 

school which has become renowned throughout Long Island for educating and nurturing young 

students to become incredibly successful members of our community.   

 

The theme of this year’s gala is “Blessings of Schechter,” which I believe is very fitting, as the 

Schechter School truly has been a blessing to the students, families, staff and community, 

through its commitment to integrating Judaism and American culture in the lives of our children.   

 

Ensuring a first-class education for the students of the Schechter School is not possible without 

the work of many dedicated educators and community activists.  I am pleased that we are able to 

honor several of these individuals tonight.  I would like to congratulate Susan and Kourosh 

Adhami, “Coach” Alan Brent, Jodie and Mathew Fineman, and Jilly and Randy Klewe for all 

they have done for our children and community. 

 

The administration of the school should also be recognized as your leadership and vision is so 

important to continued success.  Thank you to Head of School Dr. Cindy Dolgin, Executive 

Director Eileen Bohrer and President Ira Balsam for all that you do. 

 

Congratulations again to tonight’s honorees and I hope you all enjoy your evening!  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Judi Bosworth  

North Hempstead Town Supervisor 


